BOYS LACROSSE TOURNAMENT
COVID-19 MEASURES

Participants (players and coaches) are strongly encouraged to be accompanied to the
tournament by at most one family member.

All attendees are to perform a self-evaluation prior to entering the River City Sportsplex.
Any individual who has a fever or symptoms of COVID-19, or known exposure to a
COVID-19 case in the prior 14 days is not permitted to enter the facility.

Shade tents are permitted but all attendees must adhere to Virginia guidelines regarding
COVID-19. This includes non-family members maintaining six feet of social distancing
when not engaged in competition. It also includes the wearing of face masks/covers.

Attendees are asked to bring their own hand sanitizer and/or disinfectant wipes. Hand
sanitizer will be available at the Tournament Desk and on every playing field.

No food concessions will be offered. Attendees must bring their own food and drink. T-
shirts will be available for purchase but all sales must be made via contactless payment.

Water will not be provided at the fields. All participants must bring their own water
and/or sports drink. Shared team water coolers and/or drink stations are prohibited.

Spectators must observe games from outside the playing area. Only players, coaches,
officials and Summer Celebration staff will be permitted within the fenced athletic areas.

Participants are prohibited from sharing equipment and/or personal items unless
properly sanitized between use.

A “no touch” rule will be enforced during competition. Participants are expected to
refrain from high fives, handshake lines, and other physical contact with teammates,
opposing players, coaches, officials, and fans.



